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Long Valley Christian Nursery School

11 Schooley’s Mountain Road

Long Valley, NJ 07853

(908) 876-4115

www.longvalleychristian.com

September 2023
Flu Vaccination 
Dear LVCNS Parents, 
The state of New Jersey requires flu vaccinations for children 6 months – 59 months who attend a preschool or a daycare center. The vaccination must be administered between September 1, 2023 and December 31, 2023. 

Once your child has had the vaccination, please bring a copy of their updated immunization record to the office for their file. The Washington Township Public Health Nurse will be reviewing all of students’ records to ensure that each child has had the vaccination. By law, children that have not received the flu vaccination by December 31, 2023 will not be allowed to attend school. 

Please don’t hesitate to call or stop by the office if you have any questions. Here’s to a very healthy school year!  
Sincerely, 

Meghan Bridge
Director
